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November 15,2003

Dear Employer/Supervisor of a former Augsburg Education Program student:

The Department of Education at Augsburg College is continuously engaged in self-study to improve its programs and service to our students. An important element in the self-study process is the follow-up of graduates to obtain feedback about their level of preparation and performance. We are asking you, as an employer or supervisor of one of our former students, to provide an assessment of the person named on the enclosed evaluation form. Such information is a valuable source of program evaluation and improvement.

If you agree to take part in this study, we would ask you to please take the time to fill it out right now and return it to us in the business reply envelope provided. There are no known risks or benefits to you for participating in this study. The form is designed to obtain feedback about dimensions over which we might have exercised some control. 

The records of this study will be kept private. In any sort of report we might publish, we will not include any information that will make it possible to identify you or your employee. Our records will be kept in a secure place; only the researchers will have access to these records. Of course, all replies are confidential. We would like the survey returned to us no later than December 15, 2003.

Your decision whether or not to participate will not effect your current or future relations with the college. If you decide to participate, you are free to withdraw at any time without affecting that relationship. 

Please contact us if you have any questions. Our phone number is (612) 330-1130. Thank you so much and continued success. 

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Erickson, Ph.D.


Lynn Lindow, Ph.D.

Associate Professor



Assistant Professor
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